
 
Seagull Alternative High School 

School Advisory Council Meeting 
November 15, 2018 

 
The SAC meeting started at 10:30 a.m., in the Seagull’s School Cafeteria and was chaired by Ms. Renee Hudson 
(SAC Chair-person). 
 
Welcome and Pledge 
Renee Hudson (A copy of the Attendance sheet is attached) 
Ms. Hudson welcomed and thanked parents for coming to the SAC meeting. 
 
Administrative Report –Mr. Bonnie Clemon, Jr., Principal 

 Mr. Clemon welcomed and thank the parents for their continued support and had them to introduce 
themselves 

 There will be a free Thanksgiving Day meal on Thursday offered by Jarvis Hall from 11:00 a.m. 2:00 
p.m. Mr. Clemon will have the information for any one that needs a meal on that day. 

 Thanks, given to Ms. Ennis and Ms. Michaud for the baby shower on November 13, 2018, in the Media 
Center for teen moms and dads. Support people that talked about health services. Everything was very 
good. 

 There will be a food drive in the media center 11:00 a.m. for select students 
 Our first basketball game will be against Whiddon Rogers. Mr. Cesar Lucero has the schedule. 
 There will be a Turkey Trot race on November 19, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. sponsored by Ms. Michaud. 
 Seagull’s Professional Study day is December 6, 2018.  
 Santa will be on our campus December 18, 2018 at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Ms. Hudson SAT/ACT Students are reminded that there are only three test dates left to take the ACT and 
SAT before graduation time. Any student that need reading or math for graduation credit should sign up to 
take these test. The dates for ACT are: 12/8/18, 2/9/19 and 4/13/19.  The dates for SAT are: 12/1/18, 
3/9/19, 5/4/19 and the SAT school day on 3/6/18. Ms. Rebellon stressed the importance of signing up and 
showing up for the test. It is important to show up because a waiver is wasted for nonattendance. If you waste 
your waivers you will have to pay to take the test later. The week of November 26, 2018 will be the Winter 
Retakes for Algebra, Geometry, Biology and Reading. Students are reminded that it is very important to come 
to school that week for testing.  

 December 3, 2018 Ms. Rebellon’s Field trip to Atlantic Technical College. 
 December 5, 2018, field trip Santa’s Enchanted Workshop with Dr. Robillard 
 December 20, 2018 field trip, Dr. Robillard to Flamingo Gardens 
 Dismissal time for the Professional Study Day is 12:45 p.m. 

 
Mr. Clemon introduced the new job coach for Seagull, Mr. Lockhart.  
 
The minutes from the last meeting, October 18, 2018 was reviewed and approved with no necessary 
corrections. 
 

SAC meeting adjourned. 
 

 
 
 
 



Seagull Alternative High School 
School Advisory Forum Meeting 

November 15, 2018 
 

SAF meeting chaired by Ms. Renee Hudson. Attendance sheet is attached. 
SAF advisory chairperson is Samentha Prince 

Attendance is attached 
 

Senior Updates 
 Ms.  Wattley has established a Senior Leadership Council 
 Upcoming information TBA 

 
 

SAF meeting is adjourned. 
 
 

 


